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WINNERS
2019 ADMINISTRATIVE SCIENCES TRAVEL AWARDS

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Evaluation Committee, we are pleased to announce the 
winners of the 2019 Administrative Sciences Travel Awards, which have 
been granted to the following:

Katherina Kuschel, a Post-Doctoral fellow from Universidad Tecnológica 
Metropolitana, will attend the 8th International Conference of Work and 
Family, July 1–2, 2019, in Barcelona, Spain, to present her following paper: 
“The new me at home and in my business”: The role of gender-sensitive 
entrepreneurial training.

Virginia Fani, a PhD Student from University of Florence. Her work will 
be presented at the Winter Simulation Conference 2019, USA, December 
8–11, 2019.

With such high-quality applications for the awards, this was a difficult  
decision, and we would like to thank all applicants for submitting their  
diverse and fascinating range of research topics. We congratulate the winners 
for their accomplishments.

Prof. Dr. Dirk van Dierendonck
Editor-in-Chief

Administrative Sciences aims to advance and communicate knowledge 
concerning management theory and practice both in public administration 
and in for-profit organizations; it encourages submissions that build on 
interdisciplinary research in related fields, such as business, economics, 
sociology, physiology, communication theory, or artificial intelligence, 
and their implications in management, organizations, and society.
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